#
The Federal Redistribution 2006

LA QUEENSLAND

Comment Number Twenty Three on Public Suggestions
CW & J B Sallows

1 page



COMMENT
k-23

25 Ferricks Street
STAFFORD Q 4053

15" March 2006

Redistribution Committee Queensiand
GPO Box 2590
BRISBANE Q 4001

Dear Members,

We the undersigned are aware that the Redistribution Committee is enquiring into the
redistribution of Federal Electorates in Queensland.

We understand that a proposal has been made to transfer the area in which' we live to
the seat of Petrie. Woe are opposed to such a move.

We wish to remain in the electorate of Brisbane. This area of Stafford is close fo the
City of Brisbane. Our business and private interests are associated with the City of
Brisbane. We believe this area has a community of interest with the City of Brisbane

and not Petrie.

We would therefore ask for your consideration that our area be retained in the
electorate of Brisbane.

Yours faithfully,- | :

Cedric W. Sallows .
June B. Sallows | o o



